
                                     QUEENSWAY SCHOOL                        Brantwood Rise     

Banbury 
OXON 

OX16 9NH 
 

        Tel: 01295 251631 
      

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Horbury- Jakeman             Email: office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk  
BA Hons (QTS), NPQH                  

 

                   
Friday 31st January 2020 

 
Dear Parents 

 
Event: Shared lessons in Year Six 
 
Date:   Friday 7th February (8.45-9.45) AB 
           Friday 7th February (2.00-3.00) PH 
 
Cost: nil 
 
Additional details:   
 
We would like to invite you a shared lesson in Year Six on the above date and times. This time this shared 
lesson will be more like an open exhibition where you are welcome anytime within the hour stated. We have 
been working hard in class over the last two terms and we would like to share our work with you.  
 
As we start thinking about revision it would be great if you could come and see what we have been doing in 
lessons to help support us with this.  
 
This will be great opportunity for you to see your child’s work in preparation for parents evening the following 
week. A letter for this will follow shortly.  
 
At this shared lesson siblings are welcome. Please don’t forget to sign in at the office when you arrive. 
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Bridges and Miss Hoffman 
Year Six class teachers 
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